
                       
        

  
FORMER GRIFFISS AFB PARACHUTE 
SHOP SITE COMMUNITY MEETING  

 

USEPA Brownfield Revolving Loan 
Fund (RLF) Loan Application 

The Mohawk Valley EDGE on behalf of the 
Griffiss Local Development Corporation is 
hosting a community meeting to discuss 
the use of the $500,000 loan made 
possible from the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency (US EPA) to address  
contamination at the former Griffiss AFB 
Parachute Shop (Griffiss) site.  

The meeting will cover the following: 

• Overview of activities completed for 
the Griffiss Site. 

• Opportunity to review and 
comment on the draft cleanup 
application. 

• Introduction to the site 
redevelopment process. 

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
Marc Barraco, Mohawk Valley EDGE, mbarraco@mvedge.org, or 

Michele Christina, BRS, Inc., michele@brsinc.com 

Friday, June 6th at 8:00 a.m. 
To join the virtual meeting, go to: Meeting Link Here 
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